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Town Looking For Input On Regulations

EASTON —The Planning and Zoning Commission has scheduled a public information meeting to
get input from Easton residents regarding the update of the zoning regulations. The zoning
regulations contain key requirements and guidelines for land use and development in the
Town.

The Commission has been working for the past year on updating the regulations and is seeking
comments and input from residents. The draft regulations are posted on the Town website at
www.eastonct.gov.

The meeting is scheduled for:

Monday June 27, 2016
7:00 PM
Cafetorium @ Helen Keller Middle School - 360 Sport Hill Road

The meeting will provide an opportunity for Easton residents to learn about the regulation
update and provide comments and feedback. Following the public meeting, the Planning and
Zoning Commission will further review and refine the regulations.

Residents are encouraged to come to the meeting to help ensure that the Regulations consider
issues important to residents. “The regulations are important documents which are used to
guide land use and development activities”, said Robert Maquat, Chair of the Planning and
Zoning Commission.



